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SEWER COMPANY, INC. 

May 27,2008 

Debra Holland, Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 11 0 
Concord, NH 0330 1 

Dear Ms. Holland; 

The Eastman Sewer Company, in Grantham New Hampshire, is requesting to use 
$1 5,800.00 from the Capital Reserve to pay for the Engineering Study for the Headworks 
Design. 

The Headworks Facility is part of the Eastman Sewer Capital Study just completed and 
should be replaced within the next year. A copy of the engineering study from CLD is 
attached. 

Sincerely, 
A 

John W. Mueller 
President, Eastman Sewer Companv 

Attachment: 

EASTMAN SEWER COMPANY, INC. PO Box 470 Grantham, New Hampshire 03753 (603) 863-4240 Fax (603) 863-3889 


